Submission from Sam Murray (via email) 

To whom it may concern, 

 I hope I am writing to the right section here for feedback and comments. 

I live in Victoria in a group of 11 units with a body corporate management. I believe te amount f money we pay or this is a wrought. Body corporate management seem to do very little with the $300 quarterly that owners must pay. 

Money goes to: Some whipper snipping of the very minor patches of grass here and there via the gardeners contract, once annually tree pruning...???. 

Seriously an issue here and not followed up even after written requests.. And the rest of the moneys divvied up for admin and insurance???. They're like a law unto themselves, then try hide behind their corporate lawyers when challenged. 

How can owners have confidence in this system?

Even the neighbour who works at Kingston local council is suspicious of ten and told me councils experience many of the same frustrations dealing with them. 

High prices, poor service, very poor communication or just NO communication( why would you anyway...no one seems to advocate for owners anyhow) 

Not all owners are English native speakers. Not all young and agile,

Have the confidence or heft to puse perceived rip offs. 

Communicate well with the committee who seem to find ways to spend money unnecessarily. Eg forcing owners to cough up $8800 each for a new concrete driveway " because there a cracks in the driveway". How was the builder chosen again??? Ahem ahem cough cough...

IT is common for it to crack under stress or wear. And now the new " industrial strength" driveway has cracked. ( must've been all those semi trailers hooning down the driveway that I've never seen. 

But jokes aside, it is worthy of stricter controls. Not just guidelines. And greater transparency and accountability for the money's requested by owners who often feel ripped off and under serviced.

Cheers

Sam Murray

